
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, December 7, 2022 

NO SCHOOL - HOLY DAY 

(Feast of the Immaculate Conception) 

Grilled Cheese or Cheesy Flatbread, 

Tomato Soup, Garden Salads, 

Oyster Crackers, Applesauce, 

Fresh Oranges, Milk  

Chicken Patty Sandwich or Fish Sandwich, 

Potato Wedges, Baked Beans, Peach Cups, 

Frozen Sidekicks, Milk  

Cheese Pizza or Pepperoni Pizza, 

Steamed Broccoli, Carrots and Celery with 

Dip, Pear Cups, Fresh Apples, Milk  

Roast Beef with Gravy and Dinner Roll 

or Turkey/Ham and Cheese Sub, 

Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Strawberry 

or Mixed Berry Cups, Fresh Grapes, Milk  

Beef Nachos or Turkey Soft Tacos, 

Shredded Cheese, Sour Cream, Salsa Cups, 

Black Beans, Corn, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Bananas, Milk  

Cheese Bites or Pizza Crunchers, 

Marinara Sauce, Corn, Garden Salads, 

Applesauce, Fresh Oranges, Milk  
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2022-2023 SCHOOL THEME 

8:15 - Mass (grades 5-8) 

4th Grade Northeast Region Day 

2nd Grade Field Trip - Taft Theater 

8:15-8:45 - Immanuel School of Music (Guitar Presentation) 

2:15-3:30 - Children's Choir Rehearsal (grade 4) 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

2:15-3:15 - Dance Club (Undercroft) 

 

2:15-3:15 - Math Counts 

2:15-3:30 - Children's Choir Rehearsal (grades 5-8) 

 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

3:30-5:00 - Challenge Club (Undercroft) 

CHALLENGE BABYSITTING NIGHT! 

(6:00-9:00 in the Parish Center) 

NO SCHOOL - HOLY DAY 
(Feast of the Immaculate Conception) 

Holy Day Mass Times: 6:30 am & 10:00 am 

Kindergarten Advent Prayer Service 
(KA - 11:00, KB - 11:30) 

2:15-3:30 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice 

2:15-3:30 - Sixth Grade Quick Recall Practice Throughout the school year, we are encouraging 
our students to be “all in” with school, church, 
extra-curriculars, and everything that they are 

involved in. Our school and parish are committed 
to being examples of this message every day.  

We expect our students to always give the best of 
themselves and be fully present and involved in 

whatever they do here at Blessed Sacrament! 

Thank you for your support! 

 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Dear Families and Friends, 

A big congratulations to our junior high teacher, Mr. Richard Ingraham! He was selected as the 2023 Daughters of the 
American Revolution Outstanding Teacher of American History for the entire state of Kentucky. He now moves on to 
the national competition. While none of us was surprised, we are all excited for his recognition. 

Please remember there is no school tomorrow. The Feast of the Immaculate Conception is a Holy Day of Obligation, and 
masses are offered at Blessed Sacrament Church tonight at 7:00 p.m., 6:30 a.m. Thursday, and 10:00 a.m. Thursday. 

Thank you to all the parents who helped to make Santa Shop such a great success! The students really enjoyed shopping 
for their friends and family. How wonderful it was to see their joy in giving! 

You’ll see more in the “Thumbs Up” section, but I have to brag a little here. Congratulations to our 6th grade team for 
coming in 2nd place overall in the Sixth Grade Showcase! They were one point off from coming in first for Quick Recall, 
and the teachers kept sending me texts in their excitement. We are all so proud of them! 

In hopeful anticipation, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

“It is not enough just to wish well; we must also do well.” – St. Ambrose 

 

 

 

 

Our students in grades K, 1 and 2 have PE twice a week? Our kindergarten students have STEM class twice a week. Our 
students in grades 5-8 have Spanish twice a week. Our students in grades 1-8 have art once a week, and our students in 
K-8 have music once a week. Thank you to our Annual Giving donors and our Development Committee for supporting 
the salaries of our specialists. 



Thumbs Up! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

MR. INGRAHAM!!! 

He was selected as the 

2023 Daughters of the American Revolution 

Outstanding Teacher of American History 

for the entire state of Kentucky ! 

In addition to this incredible honor, 

he is moving on to the national competition! 

We are SO proud of Mr. Ingraham 

and our students are truly blessed 

to be taught by him.  

THUMBS UP FOR 6th GRADE SHOWCASE!!! 

Congratulations to all of our participants! Blessed Sacrament earned 2nd place overall! 

Quick Recall Team (2nd place): Megan Cafera, Brady Cox, Iris Deters, Henry Holtmeier, 

Samantha Lawrence, Ben Rice, Zack Steltenkamp 

Alternates: Maya Abdrabbo, Jack Colvin, Roman Donaho 

 

Subject Tests: 

ELA: Megan Cafera (2nd place), 

Maggie Lamb (4th place) 

Math: Brady Cox (2nd place, 

Samantha Lawrence (3rd place) 

Social Studies: Beckam Browning (3rd 

place), 

Iris Deters (4th place) 

Composition: Maggie Lamb (3rd place), 

Samantha Lawrence (6th place) 



CLICK HERE TO MAKE A DONATION - BE ALL IN! 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/SupportAGC2023


COMMUNITY REWARDS GIFT CARD ORDER FORM 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Community-Rewards.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/WebPage.pdf


 

INTERESTED IN SOME FRIENDLY COMPETITION 
AND EXERCISE ON THE HARDCOURT? 

 
All parishioners and BSS parents are invited to play basketball 

on Wednesday nights in the BSS basketball gym. 

No commitments required - time of play is dependent on gym usage 

& weekly participation. A waiver is required for participation.  

Contact Chris Pfeiffer for more details at 513-374-6494 

or shoot him an email at cpfeiffer@comey.com.  

OUR GIVING TREES, BOTH IN CHURCH AND ONLINE, 
OFFER AN OPPORTUNITY TO HELP THOSE IN NEED. 

HAVE YOU EVER WONDERED WHAT YOU WOULD BRING 
IF YOU COULD VISIT THE STABLE WHEN JESUS WAS BORN?  

WHAT YOU DO FOR HIS BROTHERS AND SISTERS, YOU DO FOR HIM.  

Online Giving Tree: HERE 

Leave your gifts, unwrapped with tags attached, in the bins inside the church 
entrances by December 11.  You can also take advantage of our church parking lot 

drop off:  12/11/22 from 10:30 am-12:30 p.m. 

Gifts will be delivered to those in need through Be Concerned, Catholic Charities, and CareNet. 

Have a blessed and Merry Christmas! 

mailto:cpfeiffer@comey.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4bafad28a20-blessed3








 

 

As the second trimester is off to a great start, I wanted to re-introduce 

myself and let you know what it is a school counselor does! 

My name is Jamie Gastright and this is my 2nd year at BSS and my 

7th year as a school counselor.  I work with students in grades K-8 to 

help support them socially, emotionally and academically.  I provide 

classroom lessons and short term individual counseling. 

If you feel your child may need some additional support, please 

feel free to reach out. I am in the office on Mondays/Wednesdays/

Fridays.  You can reach me at 859-331-3062 or by email 

at jgastright@bssky.org  Thanks!  

IT’S TIME AGAIN FOR THE EIGHTH GRADE SCRAPBOOK! 

This is a wonderful tradition that our students participate in every year. 

Our eighth graders are working on their scrapbook pages throughout the month 

of December and are in need of scrapbooking supplies!  If you, or someone you know, 

has any extra supplies, please send them in to the school office! 

 

Items needed: stickers, em bellishm ents, letters, adhesives, double -sided tape 

(We do not need any scrapbook paper.) 

Any unused items will be stored and passed on to next year’s eighth grade students. 

Thank you for your help!  Please contact Miranda Kleman with any questions (mgkbk06@yahoo.com). 

mailto:jgastright@bssky.org


What is Evening to Treasure?  
Evening to Treasure is an annual event held to fundraise for our outstanding 

Blue Ribbon school. The combined fundraising from Annual Giving Campaign 

and Evening to Treasure raise approximately $250,000 per year! 
 
 
Specifically, these funds support:  
  A significant portion of the salaries of our specialist teachers (math, reading, intervention, speech, counselor, etc.) 
  Technology devices and infrastructure 
  Technology safeguards and security measures 
  Physical building enhancements 
  Improvements to building and cyber security 
 
All of these necessities play an integral part in our children's education, but most of the funds are allocated toward 
specialists. Having these specialized teachers on staff provides intensive intervention for students in need and 
acceleration and enrichment for others. Without your generosity, these unique opportunities would not be available 
to our student population, and the learning in our building would not be as high quality as it is.  
Evening to Treasure is truly important because we have witnessed its direct benefits; it makes Blessed Sacrament School 
a place people are proud to send their children. Without this event, fundraising would be up to the children, and the hard 
work they would invest would not produce even a quarter of the success that comes out of this one special evening.  
 
Please SAVE THE DATE for our 30th annual Evening to Treasure! We will be ALL IN with the same goal: to raise the 
necessary funds to provide our children with the best educational resources to be successful and have lots of FUN while 
doing it! This year the event will be held at Newport Syndicate on Saturday, February 25th, 2023.  
 
The theme is Casino Night. BE ALL IN and BET ON BSS!  
 
Many more details to follow in the coming weeks! If you would like to be a corporate sponsor or add items to E2T silent 
auction, please see attached forms.  
 
We look forward to a successful and fun evening, 
 
Your Evening to Treasure Chairs, 
 
Elizabeth Weckenbrock, Lauren Wulfeck, and Lindsey White  
 

Silent Auction Letter Silent Auction Form Sponsorship Form 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/SaveTheDate_BlueNeon_FINAL-01.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2023-Silent-Auction-Letter-Final.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2023-Silent-Auction-Form-Final.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2023-Sponsorship-Form.pdf






Advent at Blessed Sacrament 
 

Immaculate Conception 

Holy Day Mass Times: 

Vigil (December 7): 7 p.m. 

December 8: 6:30 & 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

  Advent Penance Service: 

  December 12: 7:00 p.m. 

    (there will be 5 priests 

     available at the service) 

 

 



Community Events 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

VIRTUS 

TRAINING 

CLICK HERE for 

BSS CHILDREN’S 

CHOIR 

registration 

CLICK HERE for 

FATIMA 

PROGRAM 

information 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

BSS SKI 

CLUB 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Ski-Club.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Ski-Club.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Ski-Club.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Ski-Club.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY! 

WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

